

12/02/2021





Visit our Twitter page for more pictures of this week's events



Part of the

Dear parents and carers,

As we break for half term I would like to thank parents, pupils, staff, governors and the MAT for the ongoing support and commitment as we work together to do our best during these challenging times. It is a pleasure to be part of the Oxhey family. We will await to hear the government announcement after half term regarding the re-opening of schools to all children and then be in touch with you. Key worker pupils return on Mon 22nd Feb with remote learning continuing in the same way for children at home.



Parents who requested an appointment received a phone call from teachers yesterday. We hope you found this and the ongoing lines of communication helpful. Staff have shared with me many of the lovely messages and positive feedback —thank you.

If your child tests positive for Covid-19 during the holiday please let us know as the school will be required to assist in identifying close contacts and advising others about self –isolation, this is because your child may have been infectious whilst in school. Therefore, we will remain on call and will be monitoring our emails regularly and ask you to let us know as soon as a positive result is confirmed. You can do this by using the email address office@oxhey.staffs.sch.uk.

Oxhey's remote learning offer can be found in the Covid-19 banner on the website along with our recently updated risk assessment. There are also lots of well-being & home rewards resources too –hope you find them helpful. Pep the Poet has created some wonderful well-being stories for children and adults– take a look!

Take care & have a lovely half term from Mrs Jukes & the Oxhey Team





Battle of the Bands!

It's been an exciting week in KS2 as we have set a TTRockstars battle between all three classes. The children have thoroughly enjoyed a little healthy competition while practising their times table facts too. Your child's log in details can be found in their planner, but if you need any help with logging on, please let the class teacher know via the homework email address. We are really proud of the amazing effort that the children have put in too.

Well done all!

















WELL DONE TO OUR 'TIGER LEARNERS' & OUR 'PUPILS OF THE WEEK'

Little Ladybirds—Cain and Thomas

Dazzling Dragonflies—Millie and Emily

Sparkly Spiders—Elsie and Cliodhna

Terrific Turtles- Daisy and Isla

Perfect Pandas—Oscar and Elsie

Amazing Alligators— Lucy and Sam

Fabulous Foxes-Jude and Layla

Outstanding Owls— Emily and Neve

Marvellous Meerkats— Brodie and Jered



















A MASSIVE well done to all our home learners & children in school.

You have all been working really hard & having fabulous fun at the same time ...



